W. B. YARBOROUGH

July 19, 1990

0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

ATTN: Mr. Jerry Sexton

RE: Request for Surface Commingling
L.E. Grizzell Lease
N/2 NE/4 Sec. 8, T22S R37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

This letter is to request temporary permission to surface
comingle on the above referenced lease.

Enclosed you will find C-104s for the wells to be commingled.
Also enclosed is a copy of my letter to the Division Director
of the 0il Conservation Division in Santa Fe, New Mexico,
requesting a Surface Commingling Permit.

Please advise if further information is necessary.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
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W.B. Yé& orough :;/
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